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I am against permanent approval for this site.I also object to further expansion of numbers to 50;000 people and
 the added 3 days  at 25,000 people. Byron Shires infrastructure can not accommodate more tourists. The roads
 are in very bad conditions and are dangerous.There is a limited rate paying base and no ability to collect a
 tourist tax.With so many people at more events and the very high rain fall at times eg 600” or 2,520 millimeters
 in a 6 years between 2008 and 2014 ,the on  Site toilet system will have problems . The police need to be on
 call all over the shire not just at the festivals.The site is also next to a Koala habitat and they we’re declared in
 danger about a week after your department past the extension last time. There are more reasons put I will leave
 it there.
Yours sincerely   Margaret Cox. A rate payer of Byron Shire.
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